
725 W North Ave, Ada, OH 45810 (419) 634-2746 

 
 

  
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

I am humbled and honored to be the new principal of Ada Elementary School!  I am looking 

forward to meeting you and your children this coming school year.  The 2022-2023 school year 

will begin my 18th year in education with 12 years in the classroom (Lima City Schools and 

Shawnee Local Schools) and the past 5 years as the Assistant Principal at Elida Elementary.  I 

believe that ALL children can learn and that they have a unique and specific purpose in life.  It is 

my desire to continue the excellence that is here at Ada and I am confident that we will continue 

to improve the educational experience here for future generations!  Communication is key in 

building relationships and partnerships that foster trust, growth, and a sense of 

community.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.  I 

can be reached at 419-634-2341 (Option 2), or you can email me at 

clarkj@adabulldogs.org.  Go Bulldogs!!! 

 

Respectfully, 
 

Jeremy Clark 
Principal 
Ada Exempted Village Schools (Elementary) 
 

 

https://www.google.com/search?q=ada+exempted+village+schools&rlz=1C1GCEU_enUS1010US1012&oq=ada+ex&aqs=chrome.0.0i355i512j46i175i199i512j0i512j69i57j0i512j69i61j69i60l2.2553j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
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